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NURSERY APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2020 

If you have a child whose date of birth is between 1st   
September 2016 and 31st August 2017, now is the time to 
apply for a Nursery Place for September 2020 @ Creswick 
School.   We have application forms in the office which are       
available to be sent by email or collect a  paper copy from 
office reception. Deadline for applications is 5th April and 

allocation date will be 22nd April 2020 

PRIMARY SCHOOL RECEPTION PLACES FOR  

SEPTEMBER 2020 

The on-line application system is open for         
Reception places for September 2020—Deadline is 

15th January 2020 

Website to apply is:-www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/
admissions 

Friday 13th December 2019  - Christmas Jumper Day/Non-Uniform (donations for Xmas Disco) 

      - Xmas Disco 

Wednesday 18th December 2019 - Years 5 & 6 Xmas Carols @ 9.15am 

      - Xmas Lunch 

      - Winter Fair—3.15pm in school hall, library, dining room 

Thursday 19th December 2019 - Beech and Lime Christmas play and stay and play  

      - End of Term for Nursery children 

Friday 20th December 2019  - End of Term : 1.30pm (Reception—Year 6) 

Tuesday 7th January 2020  - Children return to school 

BOOKS FOR SCHOOLS      
CAMPAIGN  

Collect the vouchers from the Sun      
newspaper and bring to the school office. 

The vouchers will go towards free books 
for the school.  

 

NHS NEWS: If your child starts feeling unwell this winter talk 
to a pharmacist.  They can help with much more than       

prescriptions.  They are experts in medicines and can give non
-urgent medical advice for you and your family. Many are 

open late and on weekends and have a consultation room.  If 
you are worried about your child please call NHS 111 free at 

any time. Fully trained advisers will assess and direct you   
further 
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CHRISTMAS DISCO TICKETS—FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER 

Last remaining tickets available—get them via the website: pta-events.co.uk/creswickpta.  
They will be on sale until Friday morning at 10am.  As in previous years we do ask the 

children are accompanied at the disco by their parents or a responsible adult.  Children are 
able to with another parent if that is OK with them. 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DRESS DOWN DAY—FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER  

To help us with providing refreshments for the disco in exchange for wearing Christmas 
jumpers, we ask if you are able to donate either soft drinks, cakes, snacks, crisps, healthy 
snacks, sweets etc.  Please remember NO NUTS.  The PTA will be at the gate to accept 

your donations.  We thank you all in advance. 

It is not too late to volunteer—if you are able to help out on the day please get in 
touch—we cannot put on these events without your help! 

PTA SPENDING UPDATE 

Thanks to your support of our events and fundraising events we have just purchased some 
new books for all the children at school to the value of £2,464.  Thank you! 

EASYFUNDRAISING 

In the last 30 days you have raised £191 just by shopping with easyfundraising! Thank 
you to your amazing supporters.  Your support really does make a difference, so do not 
forget there is 3300 shops and sites you can raise free donations with so remember to 
shop the easyfundraising way every time you shop online especially when shopping this 

Christmas! 

 

PTA 100 CLUB 

You can still join for the rest of the years draws.  £9 for the rest of the year—you have 
got to be in it to win it.  Application forms outside the office or please email               

ptacreswickschool@gmail.com and we can send you one. 

 

PTA—CRESWICK PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

Help support us: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/creswickpta/ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/creswickpta/
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MILK FOR SPRING TERM 

Milk orders for the Spring Term can now be placed via the school   
gateway.  Cost is £17.70 or cheques/cash can be paid to the office 

(cheques to HCC).   

Deadline is 12th December—TODAY 

If your child is entitled to Free Milk, this still needs to be ordered. 

APEX DANCE—STREET CHEER ACTIVITY CLUB 

SPRING TERM 2020 

WEDNESDAY LUNCHTIMES 

12.30—1PM  (YEARS 3—6) 

STARTING ON 15TH JANUARY, 11 SESSIONS—FULL COST £44 

WWW.APEX360.CO.UK/BOOKINGS 

ABI BLOCH—07815 639065 / ABI.BLOCH@APEXDANCE.CO.UK 

Yoga Morning Club After Christmas 
Tuesdays 7.45am (class start 8am)   

Starting 21.01.2020 
Contact: Thippi Rashleigh 07833 030344 

email : salayogawgc@gmail.com 
online booking: https://www.salayoga.co.uk/book-online/creswick-

primary-school-spring-term-3   

Year 4 will be swimming after the Christmas break. 

Lessons will commence on Monday 13th January 2020 at Hatfield Swim Centre. 

The cost for the 10 swimming lessons will be £50, including coach travel and     
certificates. Permission needs to be given.  

Payments can be made by cash/cheque to the office or online using the school  
gateway.  The children will need suitable swimming kit and towel every week.   

mailto:salayogawgc@gmail.com
https://www.salayoga.co.uk/book-online/creswick-primary-school-spring-term-3
https://www.salayoga.co.uk/book-online/creswick-primary-school-spring-term-3

